
 

Year 5 and 6 have had an excellent start to their outdoor learning this 

term through their Forest School sessions. Linking in with our topic of 

The Romans, the children had fun making their own Roman standards, 

before marching around the school field in legions to the commands that 

Roman soldiers themselves would have listened to, 2000 years ago.   


